
 

                                

Friday 25th May 2018 

Role: Class Teacher 
 

Dear Prospective Candidate 
 

Thank you for taking the time to request/download an application pack.  We hope that you will find 
time to visit our school, before, during or after the school day to assist you in your decision as to 
whether to apply. Please include a covering letter with your application form demonstrating your 
suitability for the post, making reference to the job specification and description  
 
We are seeking a teacher who is interested in developing their pedagogy and practice as part of our 
dynamic staff team, and committed to ensuring the best outcomes for all children.  We want 
someone to join us who is highly motivated and passionate about helping us to achieve the best 
outcomes for our children and families.  Our children would like someone who will help them to be 
curious and motivated learners  and who is always ready with a smile of encouragement. We care 
deeply about nurturing our children as individuals, ensuring all are happy and thrive as learners.   
 
Our key priority is to ensure the highest quality teaching and learning experience for all our 
children.  Our teachers work collaboratively to develop their practice and to be innovative in 
the classroom. We are determined to help our children learn how to learn and become 
resilient, independent thinkers with high aspirations. 
 
We place real value on partnerships with parents, other schools and with the wider community. 
Working with children means working with their families, providing care and support where 
needed and enabling parents to foster in their children great attitudes to school and learning.  
We believe passionately that every child has a right to succeed.  The successful candidate has to 
have a genuine commitment to inclusion and equality.  
 
The Governors and I are united in our desire to see every child attain the highest levels of 
achievement in all aspects of their development. Currently, The Grove Primary is a good school 
and has the potential to be outstanding. I am very ambitious about our future and I am very 
excited about the potential of working with you to help make The Grove great.  
 
The opportunities offered by this post are wide ranging and provide many opportunities for 
professional development. We want the right people to join us to ensure our continued 
success.   

 
I look forward to receiving your application form and supporting letter. 
 
Kind regards 

K Martin 

 
Ms Karen Martin 
Headteacher 
 

 The Grove Primary School   
Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017     Fax:  01223 577018 

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk    Web  www.thegroveschool.net 
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